
Summer Reading Guidelines and Tips 

Dear Students and Parents, 

As we prepare for the upcoming summer break, we want to encourage our students to continue 

their reading journey. Below are some guidelines and tips to make the most of summer reading. 

Reading Guidelines: 

• Select books that interest you. 

• Read at least 20 minutes a day. 

• Keep a reading log for tracking your books. 

• Discuss what you've read with friends or family. 

• Participate in local library summer reading programs. 

Reading Tips: 

• Visit your local library regularly for new books. 

• Join a summer book club or reading group. 

• Explore various genres to discover new favorites. 

• Set personal reading goals to stay motivated. 

• Make reading a fun family activity. 

We hope these guidelines and tips inspire you to dive into some great books this summer! 

Happy Reading! 

Sincerely, 

Your School's Name 


